
 Maple Grove Township Board Meeting Minutes 

 Meeting Date: 2022/08/15- Presented by:  Tish Yaros - Clerk 

 Meeting was held in person and virtual and called to order at 7:00 p.m.  All board members present. 

 A motion was made by Trustee Wendling to approve the July 11th meeting minutes as posted, seconded by Supervisor 
 Krupp.  Motion passed. 

 Chief Andres gave an update on the generator installation, the structure fire on East Road and discussed the live action 
 training that was attended by Andres and Talon.  Andres also noted that he will be holding a training simulation, involving 8 
 local departments, October 16 thru 23 where they will close off Lincoln Road at the church. 

 Treasurer Yaros noted the wrong month was on the treasurer report.  It should be July, not June, but the rest of the 
 information was accurate. K. Yaros also gave an update on the status of the MMWA contract.  Treasurer Yaros noted that 
 the office staff can now cash the check received for taxes, in the office.  It was discussed that the option to take cash may be 
 eliminated as we have many other options to pay and to eliminate the security issues that arise from having cash in the 
 office. 

 Clerk Yaros noted that there were 823 voters processed on election day.  T. Yaros also mentioned that there were two times 
 that the Tabulator broke down during the August 2nd election.  These were fixed and the rest of the election ran smoothly. 
 T. Yaros also encouraged people to get on the Absentee Voter List for November as it will be a lengthy ballot and a busy 
 election. 

 Trustee Peterman reported on the issues Pat Olk was working on.  Peterman also inquired about the complaint process in 
 the township. 

 Supervisor Kevin discussed the Maple Grove Road Millage that will be on the November 8th ballot.  The proposed 2 Mils will 
 generate around $150,000 for 5 years and will cost each parcel around $75.  The money generated from this millage can 
 only be spent on road projects. 

 Clerk Yaros made a motion to pay bills 20251 thru 20298 totalling $39,624.96, seconded by Treasurer Yaros.  Motion 
 passed. 

 Public Comment:    A few questions were raised regarding the business on Lincoln Rd. and the pending litigation.  There 
 was also discussion about the upcoming road millage, solar status in the township and a brief question on the business 
 license. 

 Clerk Yaros motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Treasurer Yaros.  Motion passed.  Meeting adjourned at 7:46 
 PM. 


